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From: Cliff Stanley <cliff.stanley@acadiau.ca>
To: ‘ <hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date: 31 October 2009 10:08 PM

Subject: U Mining Law

Dear Sirs and Madams,

| oppose the proposed U Mining Ban Law presently before the legislature. It
is poorly founded, will stifle more than U mining, including industries that
currently provide the province substantial tax revenue.

Sincerely,

Cliff Stanley
26 Westwood Ave.
Wolfville, Nova Scotia





